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22nd August 2025 

 
Greetings Colleagues! 

Breaking News: Important Announcement re the Re-instatement of the meeting of the 4th 

African Assembly 2025, Entebbe, Uganda. 
 

Following a meeting on the 20th August of the Vice Presidents of the Francophone, West African, 
East African, and Southern and Central African Divisions of the International Academy of 
Pathology, together with the President of the British Division of the IAP, the Immediate Past 
President of the IAP and the international convenors of the academic programme, the following 
decisions have been made and are being implemented: 

1. The meeting of the 4th African Assembly will take place from 8th - 9th October 2025 in 
Entebbe, Uganda at the Admas Grand Hotel (please note amended dates). 

2. The African Assembly event will be a hybrid event with in-person or virtual attendance. 

3. A website giving further details will be active next week. 

4. The registration fees are: in-person US$100 for pathologists and US$50 for trainees; 
virtual attendance US$50. A registration link will be provided on the website.  

5. The meeting will focus on Updates in Haematopathology, Infectious Disease and 

One Health. Updates on further topics will be on the website when available. 

6. Please continue to send your abstracts to angpalang2@gmail.com. The deadline remains 

31st August 2025. 

7. Sponsors willing to support the event are welcome. Please contact Dr. Robert  

Lukande on slylukas@gmail.com 

8. Also, please note that the 16th East African British School of Pathology sponsored by 
the BDIAP remains postponed to 2026, with a date to be agreed upon and shared. 

 
We thank you for your understanding. 
Kind regards, 
Dr. Robert Lukande Dr. Cynthia Chemonges 
President General Secretary 
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